Dear Customer,

Starting on Monday 23 May, Mary
Street, St Saviour, will be closed

for six weeks. This is due to
excavation works necessary for us

to overlay a faulty HV cable. There
will also be some works on Belvedere
hill,to enable us to carry out a road
crossing which will commence on

the 10 May,however access will be
maintained for Phase 1.

For Phase 2 of the works Mary street will
be made two-way traffic. When excavation
works commence phase 2 access will be
from South end of Mary street. Whilst we
carry out works on phase 3 access will be
from North end of Mary Street. Access to
premises will be maintained.

Please see adjoining map for details.

We apologise for the short notice and

any inconvenience this may cause and
thank you in advance for your co-operation
to help us complete this work as quickly
as possible.

If you have any queries, please call
our Customer Care Team on 505460
8am to 6pm, Monday to Friday.
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Inspiring a zero carbon future




